
Email from Derek Hall, Halls Pig Farm, with comments on  
the VRF Product and Tariff Methodology Consultation 

 
 
Sent: 07 January 2025 22:15 
Subject: Response to consultation  
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Regarding the consultation 
I am concerned regarding the increase in costs, if we are competing within a UK, Irish and 
European market. We need to ensure that all costs within these markets must be equal, in 
order for us to compete. 
 
Kind regards 
Derek Hall 
 


